

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT Office of the County Executive

September 11, 2019

The Honorable Todd M. Turner Chair Prince George's County Council County Administration Building Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20722

Dear Chair Turner:

Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is a Resolution that seeks the County Council's approval to partially waive the public safety facilities surcharge for Phase 1 of the Addison Row Project. Phase 1 includes 321 multi-family dwelling units. This project will provide a substantial investment into the Addison Road corridor, along with future retail development as part of the larger plan. The partial waiver will amount to 60% of the surcharge fees.

The Council's favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact me or Raymond Gilley, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer, Office of the County Executive, at (301) 952-5867.

Sincerely,

Angela D. Alsobrooks County Executive

Enclosures